
 Congressman Bill Keating 

Proudly representing Massachusetts’ 9th Congressional District 

 

 
 

If you are interested in attending one of our nation’s service 
academies, this informational fair will be a great introduction for 

young people looking to get a quality education and to serve our country. 
  

Attendees will learn about the Congressional nomination process, 
gain insights into the type of candidates sought by the academies,  

and have a chance to ask questions of service academy graduates. 
  

Representatives from all of the major service academies 
and Massachusetts Maritime Academy will be in attendance. 

 
 

FRIDAY, MAY 5, 2023 
6:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

  
MASSACHUSETTS  MARITIME ACADEMY—Buzzards Bay, MA 

Located at the Maritime Conference Center 
 

NOTE: All visitors to Massachusetts Maritime Academy are strongly  
encouraged to be vaccinated and boosted against the Coronavirus.   

 
If you plan on attending the information session, please register 

by calling Congressman Keating’s Plymouth District Office at 
508-746-9000 or email Michael.Jackman@mail.house.gov 

 
  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

mailto:Michael.Jackman@mail.house.gov

